
Village Green Foundation and Village Green Metropolitan Park District Joint Meeting on October 29 
from 6:30 - 8:30 pm.  

Purpose: To explore next phases of the Village Green project, to begin to identify changes in roles of 
the two organizations. 

Meeting began at 6:30 pm  

Those in attendance:  

Bobbie Moore, MPD 

David Traylor, MPD 

Jason Manges, MPD 

Pat Pearson, MPD 

Marcy Kispert, MPD 

Erin Davignon, MPD 

Chelsea Tate, VGF 

Michele Laboda, VGF 

Kay Peiguss, VGF 

Jette Glavin, VGF 

Debi Tanner, VGF 

Beth Berglund, VGF 

Facilitated by Doug Nathan 

Agenda: 

Connection - using a long paper on the wall, everyone was asked to "Create Your Timeline" - asking 
all to consider their personal timelines and experiences with the Village Green and to identify 
patterns or themes observed along with new insights. A general theme of "resilience" was noted. 

Explore our Achievements 

Discuss our Current State - round robin discussion 

Identify our Next Steps - both groups agreed to create a subcommittee over the next few weeks to 
draft a new vision   Attendees who want to participate: Marcy, David, Bobbie, Chelsea, Beth, Erin. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm. 

 


